January 11, 2015
Dear Parents of 6th Grade Math Club Members and participating 7th & 8th Grade students,

As you know, the first Math contest is on Saturday - January 31, 2015 at Southwest Baptist University in Bolivar, Missouri. An informational letter and directions are attached.
The Joplin School District will provide transportation for the contest. You will need to have your child at Cecil Floyd Elementary School by 5:50 AM on Saturday – January 31, 2015. We will return @ about 4:30 - 5:00 PM. (Lunch will be furnished – your child will need to bring money for breakfast. We will stop @ McDonald’s in Mt. Vernon, on the way to Bolivar).

Please return this form to Mr. Obert by Thursday – January 15, 2015.

Student Name
______________________________________

Address 

______________________________________

City, State 

______________________________________

Home phone

______________________________________

Cell phones

______________________________________

Emergency Contact
______________________________________

Emergency Number
______________________________________

Parent Signature ___________________________________ (I give permission for _______________________________ to participate in the SBU Math Contest on January 31, 2015.

___ My child will ride the bus to the SBU Math Contest

___ I will provide transportation to the SBU Math Contest

